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8th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Welcome to this year’s Christmas Card Project which we are undertaking in partnership with Art 

Projects for Schools Ltd (APFS).  
 

The accompanying artwork your child has created can be accurately reproduced in full colour onto 

the following products. 

Product Price Product Price 

1st Pack Standard Cards (x12) £6.00 Additional Packs £5.00 

1st Pack Luxury Cards (x6) £7.00 Additional Packs £6.00 

Wrapping Paper (3 sheets) £5.50 Gift Tags (x12) £3.00 
 

The items recognise and celebrate each child’s creative effort and are great to send to family and 

friends.  
 

Ordering is simple! Now you have received your child’s artwork, you can visit www.apfsorders.co.uk 

and input the unique code and child’s first name and surname found on the artwork label on the back 

of your child’s artwork. A choice of greeting is available for inside the cards or they can be left blank, 

making them great gifts as note cards too! The quality of reproduction is excellent as is the quality of 

the products available to you. 

 

Orders can be made on mobile, tablet and desktop. All orders must be placed by 18th November 

2018.  
 

Please also contact the school office for any enquiries relating to the project or alternatively you may 

contact Art Projects for Schools direct by calling 0800 027 1939 or by email on info@apfs.org.uk 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Kohli 
 

Executive Headteacher 
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